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The Council will be removing a large Elm tree from South
Hagley Park adjacent to the Blenheim Road roundabout
on early Sunday morning 26 May.

This tree has reduced vigour and decay, and is
considered dangerous.

A portion of Deans Avenue and Blenheim Road will be
reduced to one lane for a short period during the felling
operation to be carried out by City Care.

Contact Craig Oliver, Botanical Services Team Manager,
phone 364-7583.
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The following roads will be temporarily closed to ordinary
vehicular traffic for the period shown, to assist with traffic
and crowd control during the Telecom Super 12 Crusaders
v The Brumbies match being held at Jade Stadium.

RRooaaddss  ttoo  bbee  CClloosseedd

Stevens Street between Wilsons Road and Falsgrave
Street

Lancaster Street between Stevens Street and Moorhouse
Avenue

PPeerriioodd  ooff  CClloossuurree

Between 6pm and 10.30pm on Saturday 25 May 2002

This closure will apply to all vehicular traffic with the
exception of emergency service vehicles.
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